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Message from Mr B!
Dear Parents and Guardians,
I hope this newsletter finds you well. We have some exciting updates and important information to
share with you regarding the upcoming events and academic progress of our students.

Victorian High Abilities Program
Today 5 children from Year 6 involved in our High-Abilities program participated along with students
from Kialla West and Nagambie in a High Abilities Masterclass. The focus of this day was on Maths
and Writing, thank you to Mrs Ratten for her work in running this extension program at Guthrie St.
I’m also very proud to share that, Guthrie St PS and Kialla West have been nominated for an award in
the area of, “Outstanding Provision for High-Ability Students”. This nomination has been entered in the
Victorian Education Excellence Awards for our partnership in meeting the needs of the High-Abilities
students.

Year 3 Camp to Billabong Ranch Echuca Our Year 3 students will be embarking on a memorable
adventure at Billabong Ranch Echuca. The campers will be at Billabong on Thursday and Friday of this
week and it promises to be a fantastic opportunity for our young learners to engage in outdoor
activities, team-building exercises, and educational experiences. The camp will provide them with
valuable skills such as resilience, problem-solving, and collaboration. Check out our FaceBook page for
some snaps and videos of this camp.

Report Writing Semester 1 As we approach the end of the semester, our teachers are diligently
working on compiling comprehensive reports for each student. These reports will provide you with a
detailed overview of your child's progress throughout the first half of the academic year. They will
highlight their achievements, areas of improvement, and suggestions for continued growth. We believe
that effective communication between teachers and parents is crucial for our students' success, and
these reports will serve as a valuable tool for facilitating that partnership. The reports will be
distributed to you during the last week of term via Compass. Next Term you will have the opportunity
to participate in a Student Led Conference with your child where they will set goals related to their
reports.

King's Birthday Public Holiday Please be reminded that Monday, June 12th, is the King's Birthday
Public Holiday. There will be no school on this day, allowing students, staff, and families to enjoy a well-
deserved break. We hope this long weekend provides an opportunity for rest, relaxation, and quality
time spent together.

Pupil Free Day



Following the King's Birthday, Tuesday 13th June will also be a pupil free day. The teachers will be
learning more about teaching writing with literacy consultant Danny Hyndman. Therefore there is no
school on Monday and Tuesday next week. TheirCare will be running on Tuesday.
Regards
Mr. B

Reminders

Thursday & Friday 8th-9th June- Yr 3 Billabong Camp
Monday 12th June- King Birthday (No School)
Tuesday 13th June- Curriculum Day (No School)
Thursday 15th June- Yr 1/2 Kyabram Fauna Park
Monday 19th June- Yr F/1/2- Responsible Pet Program Incursion
Thursday 22nd June- Yr 5/6- Bendigo Excursion

EQ Award Winners
The following students received their Emotional Intelligence Awards at Assembly on Friday 26th May.



EQ Award Winners
The following students received their Emotional Intelligence Awards at Assembly on Friday 2nd June.





Raising Resilient Children
Thursday 15th of June 5:30 PM – 7:00 PM at Greater Shepparton Secondary College.
Learning how to cope with and bounce back from set backs and disappointment is how we develop
our resilience – the ability to stay calm and deal with whatever challenges cross our path. It may be a
severe weather event, a pandemic, or other event outside out control, but how we respond to that
event impacts our health and wellbeing. That’s why we’re proud to be hosting a Triple P Seminar to
help all parents give children useful skills and strategies to manage their emotions, overcome
challenges, and handle stressful situations. The Triple P – Positive Parenting Program can help you
guide your child towards a happy and successful adulthood.
Triple P’s Raising Resilient Children Seminar for parents with children aged up to 12 years, offers tips
on how to develop your child’s ability to cope with problems, now and in the future.
HELP YOUR KIDS COPE WITH LIFE’S UPS AND DOWNS – INCLUDING ONLINE

Problem-solve with your child, to help them stay safe and manage risks
Support your child’s ability to manage emotional ups and downs
Help your child cope with stress and setbacks and stay positive

The seminar is fun and friendly and it’s FREE! It’ll help kids AND parents take the drama out of family
life so everyone can deal with issues calmly and more confidently.
REGISTER NOW FOR THE FREE SEMINAR: https://www.triplep-parenting.net.au/vic-en/contact/find-
a-session/2023-06-15/seminar/raising-resilient-children/112298/ to learn more and book your free
spot.
Triple P is a world-renowned program (developed in Australia) that has already helped more than 4
million children and their families. Triple P also offers a range of online programs (web-based courses

https://www.triplep-parenting.net.au/vic-en/contact/find-a-session/2023-06-15/seminar/raising-resilient-children/112298/


you do in your own time, at your own pace) and these are freely available to all families across Victoria
with children aged under 16 years.













Guthrie St 2nd Hand Uniform Shop
If you would like any pre-loved Guthrie St uniforms please ring Ronika on 0458 281 833.



Guthrie St IRON ON TRANSFERS
Iron on transfers are now available from the School Office.
Red for Polo Shirts and Blue for windcheaters - $2.50 each

Facebook @guthriestps

Guthrie Street Primary School

Please contact the office if you have any queries. You can also follow
us on Facebook and Instagram @guthriestreetps
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